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The school is situated next to The Regents Canal; we have access to the towpath via a gate that leads from our Nursery onto the canal. We would like to attach a mooring ring to the towpath so that we can have a permeant mooring for the barge that we would like to buy. This will be a permanent mooring; The Canal and Rivers trust have granted the school permission for this. It is very rare for the Canal and Rivers trust to create new permanent moorings, especially in this area of The Regents canal as it very popular with boaters and tourists alike. However after weighing up our the Head teachers proposal The Canal and River trust were so impressed that they have granted the mooring to us.
The barge/mooring would be permanent and would be adjacent to the Nursery garden up to the boundary of Waterside place. 
The idea for the barge came from Robin Warren (Head teacher) as the school is lucky enough to be directly on the canal Robin thought that a barge would be a great way to get the children to understand more about the importance of the canal, its history etc with its main aim the science and STEAM curriculum. This would be a unique feature of the school benefitting the children and local community. 
The barge would be used by groups of children during school hours. The children would gain access via the gate that leads from the school to the towpath.
There would be no impact on other buildings and as there are several moorings (though not all permanent) along the Regents canal and this particular stretch is very busy and lively we feel that the barge would not have a negative impact, rather the opposite. It would enrich the lives of the children and parents/carers within our school. We would also be open to letting the local community use it if they expressed interest.
The barge would be 72 ft long and a traditional type narrowboat.

